September 27, 2018

City of Aurora Planning Department
City of Aurora

15151 E Alameda Pkwy

Aurora, CO 80012

RE: DNO2411A iBox Storage - Authorization Letter for the Agent to act on behalf of Gartrell 5SS LLC and
T-Mobile West LLC to perform all zoning and permitting duties for the proposed unmanned T-Mobile
Wireless Communications rooftop antenna installation at the iBox Storage Building (7411 S Gartrell Rd,
Aurora, CO 80016).

Please accept this letter as the authorization letter from Gartrell 55 LLC to allow for Tracey Knight, Buell
Consulting Inc. on behalf of T-Mobile West LLC, to perform all zoning and permitting duties with the City of
Aurara on our behalf regarding the proposed T-Mobile West LL C Wireless Communications facility proposed
at the iBox Storage Building located at: 7411 5 Gartrell Rd, Aurora, CO 80016.

If you have any questions regarding this project, please feel free to contact myself at;
or Tracey Knight, (952) 715-1737. tknight@buellconsulting.com Agent working on
our behalf for T-Mobile West LLC.

Regards,

By:

I-ﬁawé;ﬂﬂlpe
Gartrell S5 LL

. Manager

RONALD LEVI BEALL
Motary Public
State of Colorado
Notary ID: 20174024740
My Commission Expires 06/12/2021
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